
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Abbey Road                              Tel: 422163 

Bourne              

 

 15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

EXTREME WEATHER 

In response to a number of queries from parents/carers we would like to take this 

opportunity to reassure you that, following advice from the DfE, we have no plans to 

close school due to the extreme weather that is forecast for the beginning of next 

week. 

 

As usual in hot weather you should ensure your child(ren) have sun-cream applied 

before coming to school and bring a hat with them.  All children should have their water 

bottles in school and will be encouraged to keep hydrated.   

 

Children should wear school uniform but please do remember that both boys and girls 

may wear shorts.  White polo shirts will support in keeping children cool and may be 

worn untucked.    

 

Playing outdoors may be limited and children will be encouraged to stay in the shade as 

much as possible.   

 

Windows will be opened as early as possible in the morning to maximise ventilation at 

the coolest part of the day. 

 

As is our normal practice in extremes of weather, we will be mindful of the conditions 

each day and adjust our routines and planned activities accordingly to ensure that we 

keep everyone as sun safe as possible. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Moore 

Executive Headteacher 

 


